Town of McMillan

Plan Commission

Minutes of February 26, 2018 Meeting

Deb Davis called the meeting to order

Roll Call: Deb Davis, Josh Trautman and Mike Joyce

Deb Davis let everyone know that Jason Cavadini and John Paape have both resigned from the commission for family reasons

There was discussion for the CSM for the two Lang properties. The CSM was to divide the property into two parcels, one on each side of County Rd E. Josh Trautman made a motion to approve the CSM for the Lang Properties, Mike Joyce seconded the motion. Motion carried

Rob Hansen and Jeff Redetzke presented a map of a piece of property owned by Lefel Investments that they would like to purchase and have rezoned from Rural Residential to Neighborhood commercial. This property is behind some houses on Ash Street. Some of the homeowners from Ash street and Zyg street were there to voice their concern about additional water run off that building of the storage units could create. After much discussion the plan commission came to the conclusion that they could not recommend any zone change until some of the water issues from Zyg street are addressed.

Josh Trautman made a motion to adjourn. Mike Joyce seconded the motion. Meeting adjourned.